
Hello, my name is Davey Hare, and I have been your State Council 
Chaplain for several years now and haven’t officially introduced myself.  I 
was born and raised in Pinopolis, SC.  I joined the Navy Seabees in 1968 
and spent my first tour of duty in Vietnam in 1969.  My second tour was in 
Quam in 1970.  Then with troop cutbacks I was given the opportunity of 
an early release, which I took in 1970.  I have been a member of American 
Legion Post 126 since 1971, a member of VFW Post 9509 since 1996, and 
joined VVA Chapter 780 in 2015.  I have held many positions in the past 
but have felt led to be a Chaplain in all three organizations.  I am currently 
post & district Chaplain for the Legion; post, past district, & past state 
Chaplain for the VFW; and am chapter & state council Chaplain for the 
VVA.  I have spread myself a little thin but feel that I can still serve you and 
the Lord in what I do. 

How can we help each other?  First, I need to give you contact 
information so that we can communicate the needs of your chapters.  My 
name, address, email, home and cell phone numbers are listed below, so 
that you can contact me.  Secondly, I need information from you on the 
needs of your members.  I have done many funeral services in the past, 
and depending on the circumstances, may be available to perform those 
services, for those who do not have a church home or pastor. 

If you call me, please leave a message, as I don’t answer my phone all the 
time.  Thanks. 

 

Davey Hare   ahare@homesc.com                              
1842 Pinopolis Road  843-899-5238 (home)                      
Pinopolis, SC 29469  843-708-8228 (cell) 
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